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Where to take a child in a medical emergency 

 

Dear Head Teacher, 

We have an important reminder about Solihull Minor Injuries Unit that needs to be 

communicated to all parents in the Solihull area.  Attached is a letter which we would be 

grateful if you could pass on to parents at your school.  

Your staff should also know this information in the event that one of the children is taken ill at 

school. There is also a poster which could be put up at school.  

Many thanks in advance for your help with this important issue.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr Ola Erinfolami  

Clinical Service Lead for Emergency Medicine 

Heartlands, Good Hope and Solihull Hospitals, 

Part of University Hospitals Birmingham NHS Foundation Trust 


